First Thursday - new monthly communion service
Thursday 2nd January

There was a wonderful attendance at the first of our new monthly midweek communion services at St Michael's. 

This new service is called First Thursday - because it will happen on the first Thursday of each month. It will be held in the morning at 11am, a time that we hope will make it possible for many people to attend. It will be a short, quiet contemplative service. 

For any who are free and would like to stay, we plan to offer a simple lunch in the Parish Rooms from 12:00 to 1:00. So if you’re free at that time on the first Thursday of each month, why not make it a part of your monthly pattern to come and share communion? 

[bookmark: _GoBack]David and Anne Brown will be overseeing this service, so if you’d like to know more, or even volunteer to help with serving lunch, then please call or email the Church office.
